
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 9:53:00 AM

Dear Mr. McQueen:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas &
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review
as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is
2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your
comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 9:28 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: LG&E rate increase
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Dorle McQueen[SMTP: ] 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 9:27:25 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E rate increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 
I am very concerned about the way LG&E proposed the rate increase - especially  the flat rate -        
                               
We are always asked to try not  to use/waste  our resources  -  why in the world would  LG&E of all
companies
 
ignore their own advise to  their  consumers  -
 
I can only assume that they have only paid lip  service and  that their only concern is getting the money
upfront and
 
they could care less about  the  environment -
 
Please dont let them get away with this -  it  also hurts the average person - i am one of them -  I  have
always tried to
 
do my best to contribute to "save the earth"   and my wallet  -   thank you for  standing  up for us.

Andrew.melnykovych
Received



 
Dorle McQueen
11 Harrods Landing Dr.
Prospect, Ky  40059




